
UNITED STATES
 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

January 27, 2009 

Mr. Charles G. Pardee 
President and Chief Nuclear Officer 
Exelon Nuclear 
200 Exelon Way 
Kennett Square, PA 19348 

SUBJECT:	 PEACH BOTTOM ATOMIC POWER STATION, UNITS 2 AND 3 - RESPONSE 
TO REGULATORY ISSUE SUMMARY 2005-26 

Dear Mr. Pardee: 

On November 4 and November 10, 2008, Mr. Jeff Hansen of your staff provided information to 
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) in response to an NRC e-mail request' dated 
November 4, 2008, regarding the implementation of programs related to Regulatory Issue 
Summary (RIS) 2005-26, "Control of Sensitive Unclassified Nonsafeguards Information Related 
to Nuclear Power Reactors." Your staff's response indicated that in April 2005, a process was 
implemented to review and mark correspondence addressed to the NRC consistent with RIS 
2005-26 guidance, and that no document types were excluded from this process. The e-mail 
request and subsequent response can be found in the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access 
and Management Systems Accession (ADAMS) Accession No. ML083380506. 

The NRC appreciates your response and will use your staff's categorization of documents when 
profiling Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3 documents in ADAMS. The NRC 
may categorize documents different from your staff's categorization in accordance with agency 
procedures. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, I may be reached at 301-415-3204. 

Sincerely, . .~.. ,/I 

tff)·\ J ~u /' 
/'''"' ~J- ~ 
John D. Hughey, Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch 1-2 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-277 and 50-278 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 
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